
Westborough	BPAC	
Meeting	Minutes	
July	28,	2015	

	
Attendance:	Bruce	Tretter,	Don	Burn,	Ed	Beauchemin,	Nancy	
Siegal	
	
June	16	meeting	minutes	approved.	
	
BWALT:	Bruce	reported	that	he	walked	the	3/10	mile	section	
of	trail	from	E.	Main	St.	to	Lyman	St.	recently	with	DPW	
Manager	John	Walden	and	Town	Planner	Jim	Robbins.	John	
provided	Bruce	with	a	list	of	6	contractors	to	contact	to	request	
voluntary	work	to	box	out	a	10	foot	wide	path	with	a	3	foot	
buffer	on	each	side.	Bruce	got	letters	out	July	27th.		
	
Don	suggested	that	we	contact	Bob	Weidknecht	from	the	
Upper	Charles	River	trail	about	proper	use	of	asphalt	chips.	
	
Don	said	there	has	been	no	progress	regarding	easements	with	
Prentiss	Forest,	SVT,	and	two	property	owners	on	
Longmeadow	Rd	at	Hundreds	Road.		
	
State	Hospital	Property	&	Trail.	Don	said	that	the	state	
hospital	committee	is	talking	about	calling	for	a	vote	to	
approve	the	sale	of	a	portion	of	the	land	across	from	the	Cedar	
Hill	access	road.	We	need	to	talk	with	Jim	Robbins	and	Jim	
Malloy	about	connected	access.		
	
Next	meeting	will	be	August	11	at	7	PM.	
	
	
			


